
American Disposal Co., Inc. 

PO Box 399 

Puyallup, WA  98371 

 

 

 
September 11, 2012 

 

 

Mr. David W. Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Attn:  Records Section 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

RE:  Fuel Surcharge Submittal, for American Disposal Co., Inc. G-87. 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

Attached please find Fuel Surcharge Supplement Number 24 for American Disposal Co., Inc. G-87. 

 

We respectfully request Commission approval to amend filed Tariff Number 25 on Less Than Statutory 

Notice to include a Special Surcharge Tariff Supplement to recover the rising cost of fuel.  Proposed 

changes are to add a Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement Number 24 in the amount of 1.48%. 

 

Because American’s rates are currently subject to suspension in Order No. 1, TG-111674, In re WUTC 

v. American Disposal Co., Inc. (October 2011), for commodity sale revenue share plan review, we 

respectfully now request that the Commission authorize implementation of this fuel surcharge as an 

exception to that Order for good cause shown as demonstrated in the filing. 

 

If the Fuel Surcharge Supplement Number 24 is approved, on Less Than Statutory Notice by the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission the 1.48% fuel surcharge will become effective on 

October 1, 2012.  The customers will receive notification of the 1.48% fuel surcharge on the first billing 

reflecting the change. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 832-8749 or via email at 

IrmgardW@wcnx.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Irmgard R Wilcox 

Senior Pricing Manager  

 

 

 

 

 
Telephone Number (360) 832-8749, Cell (253) 377-4208, Fax (360) 832-2897 

 


